
The most interesting experience of my life 

 

 

Imagine being in class and someone tells you that you’re able to go on a school 

trip to America in a few years. How would you feel? Well, I certainly felt more 

excited than ever. This happened to me in first grade of high school. I’m now in 

fourth grade and I’m going to tell you all the highlights of my trip to Millis, 

which was the village I stayed for (unfortunately) only one week. 

 

You know what, I’m just going to start off with the best part of the trip. 

Actually, this was already the day after we had arrived. It was on a Saturday 

and it was like 30 degrees, the sun was shining and we had a pool party. The 

party took place in the garden of an American host. It started at 2 pm and it 

was so much fun! There was lots of food, which is pretty usual in America, and 

it was the perfect opportunity for us all to get to know each other. We also 

made a lot of pictures, so we could remember this day when we got back to 

The Netherlands.  

 

After the pool party, which lasted until around 4 pm, we all went back to our 

host family’s houses. We could take a shower and get changed, because we 

had to  go to a soccer game which started at 5 pm. This was a great experience, 

not only because of the game, but also because of the huge stadium and the 

large amount of people that were there. We got a huge bucket of popcorn and 

enjoyed being there so much, because their home team even finally won since 

a very long time! 

 

Another highlight part of the trip was Wrentham Outlets, which is a big brand 

outlet centre about 25 to 30 minutes from Millis. We went here with the whole 

group on Wednesday, the day before we left. Almost everyone bought some 

new clothes, because of the great price deals. The weather was perfect and 

after we had been shopping, we got some food at the food court. 

 

Unfortunately, the week went by very fast. The weather had been perfect and 

our group had built up a very strong bond. I am already looking forward to 

April, when the American students come to The Netherlands. It was an 

experience to never forget! 


